
NOTICE OF OPT OUT PROCESS FOR  
SAN FRANCISO GANG INJUNCTIONS 

 
 

• There is an administrative opt out process for this gang injunction.  
Individuals who can establish that they are not active gang members can 
petition the City Attorney for removal from the gang injunction enforcement 
list.   

 
• To initiate this administrative opt-out process, individuals should contact 

Deputy City Attorney Alex G. Tse (or his successor) at (415) 554-3800. 
 

• Individuals may contact the Lawyers’ Committee for Civil Rights at (415) 
543-9444 for questions regarding the opt out process and for assistance in 
identifying relevant community organizations and service providers to 
support an opt out request.   

 
• Individuals always have the right to ask San Francisco Superior Court to 

remove them from the injunction.  If you do not want to use the 
administrative opt out process, but believe you should be removed from the 
gang injunction, you can appear to contest the injunction or file a motion for 
removal with the Court. 

 
• See the attached Petition for Removal for more information about the types 

of information the City Attorney will consider in evaluating your opt out 
request. 

 


